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	Obama Administration Announces Expedited Permitting and Environmental Review for Crenshaw/LAX Project

Today, the Obama Administration announced that 14 infrastructure projects from around the nation will be expedited through federal permitting and environmental review processes. Among the 14 projects is Metro’s Crenshaw/LAX Project. According to a White House press release, “the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) is providing additional targeted technical assistance to shorten the approval time for this project by several months. In addition FTA and LA Metro will pilot FTA’s new streamlined risk assessment approach for major transit projects to ensure risks and associated mitigation measures are identified and addressed promptly.” Earlier this year, President Obama issued a Presidential Memorandum at the recommendation of his Council on Jobs and Competitiveness. The Presidential Memorandum directed agencies to expedite environmental reviews and permit decisions for a selection of high priority infrastructure projects that will create a significant number of jobs. Our agency will be coordinating with FTA staff later today to discuss the impact of the announcement made by the White House with respect to the Crenshaw/LAX Project. Please find here a link to the White House announcement.
http://www.whitehouse.gov/the-press-office/2011/10/11/obama-administration-announces-selection-14-infrastructure-projects-be-e
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